
 

Grimsby Power Incorporated 
231 Roberts Road 

Grimsby, ON 

L3M 5N2 

PH: 905.945.5437 x 221 

FX: 905.945.9933 

March 16, 2011 

 

Delivered by Courier and E-mail 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: Grimsby Power Incorporated 

 2011 IRM2 Distribution Rate Application 

 OEB File Number EB-2010-0129 

 

 

This letter is in response to Board Staff Submission dated February 22, 2011.  The letter requests a Reply 

Submission by March 14, 2011.  Please be advised that Grimsby Power Inc. is in agreement with the 

Board Staff Submission. 

 

If there are any questions with respect to this please contact us. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Doug Curtiss 
 

Doug Curtiss, P.Eng. 

Chief Executive Officer 

Grimsby Power Inc. 


